
March 26, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Will Romano 

Gallery Magazine 

401 Park Ave. South 

Third Floor 

New York, NY 10016 

 

Dear Mr. Romano: 

 

Per our conversation,  I have enclosed the selected copies of the notes taken by former Special Agent 

James P. Hosty, the accompanying press release, and the Review Board’s FY 1996 report. 

 

If after reading the report you find you would like to conduct an interview, please contact me at (202) 

724-0088. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas L. Wilborn 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

Enclosures 

 


